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MINUTES
1. Committee members in attendance:  Walter Donne, Trudi Durrell, Steve O’Connell, Heather Dean, Ginger Vail, and Anna Cutaia-Leonard.  
2. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.
3. Walter Donne moved and Ginger Vail seconded the approval of minutes for the meeting on January 3, 2011.  The motion passed 4:0:0.
4. Anna Cutaia-Leonard shared the survey results with the committee.  The committee discussed limits to taking additional steps due to space and financial constraints.  The committee decided to see what the changes to the preschool would do to racial imbalance numbers. 
5. Trudi Durell shared an update with the committee on the Community Conversation that will be held in Fairfield on May 25. 

6. Anna Cutaia-Leonard shared that we have received a number of applications for opt-in and opt-out.  The final decisions will be made in June 2011.  
7. Anna Cutaia-Leonard shared that opt-in and opt-out are costing the district $28,624.96 for the expense of a bus.  

8. The next meeting will be held next fall in the 2011-2012 school year.
9. The meeting was adjourned at 8:26 p.m. 

